RECEWVED
COLEBROOK CONSERVATION COMMITTEE

Minutes from zoom meeting, June 9, 2020
COLEBROOK TOWN CLERK

All members present:

Joyce Hemingson, Linda Bickford, Edna Travis, Matt Klimkosky, Edward
Lestinsky, Robbie Lawton, Shayne Young.

Meeting called to order at 7. Linda moved to accept minutes from last meeting
(February); seconded by Shayne. |

Officer reports: Joyce reported that the letter in support of the Land Conservancy’s
grant to purchase the tract of land in North Colebrook HAS BEEN SENT.

Old business: Shayne thinks he can get donated lumber and materials for
constructing the sign. He will build it but will need help installing it. It will be a
kiosk with plexiglass to protect the art work.

New business: Joyce is still committed to creating a pollinator garden by the rec
field gate. Digging to begin at some point this summer.

Also, spraying with vinegar to kill stilt grass has been fairly successful. Will
continue.

It was decided to hold a Zoom meeting again in July.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30.




